
 

 

 The City of Sugar Hill 
 Plaza Security Patrol Actions 
 Jun. 21st. 2020 –Jun. 27th. 2020 

 
 
Plaza Car phone: 770-780-2494, Plaza Dispatch: 770-455-0905, Sgt. Parrish: 470-233-4442. 

 
The following is a summary of actions taken during normal patrols throughout the City. Plaza Security 
patrols the City on a daily basis and any criminal act is forwarded immediately to the Gwinnett County 
Police Department.  Plaza Security is not a police agency. 
 
06-21-20 Sun -The Officer conducted patrols and had nothing to report. 
06-22-20 Mon -The Officer conducted patrols and had nothing to report 
06-23-20 Tues -The Officer made patrols and had nothing to report. 
06-24-20 Weds-The Officer made patrols and had nothing to report. 
06-25-20 Thru - The Officer made patrols and had nothing to report. 
06-26-20- Fri – The Officer made patrols and had nothing to report.   
 
06-27-20 Sat. -The Officer made patrols and had the following to report: 
INCIDENT: INTOXICATED PERSON The Officer while patrolling the Sugar Hill Shopping Center Parking 
lot observed a person lying on the sidewalk. The time was 00:00 hours and the subject at first appeared to 
possibly be deceased. The Officer upon closer investigation determined that the subject was breathing. The 
Officer contacted GCPD Dispatch and several GCPD Units were dispatched along with a GCFD EMS Unit. 
The subject was woken up and was allowed to leave. A report was generated. 
 
The following locations will be checked at least once a shift: City Barn/ORRS Ferry/E Ctr/Eagle 
Theater/Community Ctr/Golf Course/City Hall/Suite Spot 
 

Scheduled Hours: 
Mon-Fri:  4 PM – 6 AM 
Sat – Sun: 10 AM – 6 PM 


